
24 May2017 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 
International AJr Services Commission 
GPOBox630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

VIa eman: Marlene.Tucker@jofrastructure.gov.au 

Dear Ms Tucker, 

Spirit of Australia 

Renewal of Commiulon Determination- United St-. 

Thank you for your recent letter In relation to the renewal of Determination 2008 [IASC) 103 on the 
United States route which is due to expire In 2018. 

Qantas continues to utilise the capacity issued by Determination 2008 [IASC] 103 on the United 
States route. We request renewal of this allocation of unlimited passenger and cargo capacity for a 
period of ten years and seek to retain the conditions set out below: 

• the capacity may be utilised by Qantas or another Australian carrier which Is a wholly-owned 
subsidiary of Qantas: 

• the capacity may be used by Qantas to provide joint services with any wholly-owned 
subsidiary and by any wholly-owned subsidiary of the Qantas Group to provide joint services 
with Qantas; and 

• the capacity may be used by Qantas to provide services jointly with American Airlines. 

We would be pleased to provide any further Information the Commission may require In considering 
our renewal request. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rohan Garnett 
Executive Manager, International Affairs 

Qantos Airways Limited. ABN lS 009 66190110, Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia 
Telephone +812 96913636 qantas.com 


